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During one of our 
Tuesday Night 

Dinner and 
Discussions


Dr. Adam Blincoe, 
our Longwood 

advisor, speaking on 
a Tuesday evening   




Christmas Party


FARMVILLE CATHOLIC CAMPUS 
MINISTRY NEWSLETTER

Hampden Sydney College and Longwood University

New Director of Campus 
Ministry


Dan Holland became our new Director of Campus Ministry 
this past September. Originally from Scranton, Pennsylvania, 
he has two older sisters and two nieces. Dan is in his 9th year 
in Campus Ministry having worked at Southern Illinois, West 
Virginia, a few months in Waverly, Iowa, as well as at 
Arkansas State University. He also works for the Catholic 
Campus Ministry Association, a job he continues to hold. Dan 
received his undergraduate degree at the University of 
Missouri and has a Master's in Theology from St. Meinrad in 
Indiana. Dan has two main goals in working with college 
students: to help them build a community amongst themselves 
as well as members of the Farmville community, and to help 
build them become leaders, both in our Catholic and secular 
community.
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Women’s Night Event





Our Hampden Sydney 
Advisor  Ms. Lisa 

Burns hosted a 
bonfire


Seminarians Charlie 
Tamayo and William 

Yearout visited

Fall Retreat

During this past fall we had our 2nd annual retreat with the 
Lynchburg and Lexington campus ministries. Our focus was 
on the Good Shepherd leaving the 99 for the one lost sheep. 
As one student reflected on the weekend they stated, “I feel 
like my faith will be better after this weekend.”




Kicked off the year once again with a hike and Mass offered 

by our chaplain Fr. Tochi Iwuji 
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Our chapel where we offer weekly Mass, Reconciliation, and Adoration


It is with your support that we are able to spread the word of God. To donate either mail us a check at 158 South 
Street, Farmville, VA, 23901 or go to our website farmvilleccm.org. Please know you are in our prayers.


Farmville Catholic Campus Ministry

Director: Dan Holland

Email: farmvilleccm@gmail.com

Phone: 434-394-0586

Address: 158 South Street, Farmville, VA, 23901

Website: farmvilleccm.org

Facebook: farmvilleccm

Instagram: ccmfarmville
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